
The following are pictures from weeks ending in 12.13.19 and 12.20.19 in regards to the Little Theater Renovations Project.  This project is 

nearly complete as now the work happening is mostly just the new A/V and theater equipment being installed.  For example portions of 

the new lighting and sound system have been installed.  The new projector and screen are set to be installed soon along with all the 

electronics necessary for instructional purposes.  Some of the new hardware such as the new lighting and sound boards necessary for the 

theater usage of the space is being installed as well.  The tracks for the cyclorama curtains on the stage is in place and ready for the 

new drapes to be installed.  Additional items being finished are the new ADA compliant doors and frames being installed to not only 

secure the space, but allow it to be fully accessible for those building occupants with mobility limitations. 
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Photos #1 and #2 show the process and finished 

installation of the new seating.  These new seats 

are comparable to those in the Meyer Theater, 

however they include a tablet art that students 

can use the Little Theater will not only serve as a 

theater, but also a lecture hall.  Photo #3 shows 

one of the many new pieces of A/V equipment 

being installed in the Little Theater.  The sound 

system in this space has been upgraded to meet 

the needs of the theater and to help deliver 

instruction as well.  Photo #4 shows some of the 

new casework that as been installed in this 

space.  Here you can see the new teaching 

station that will house all of the electronic equip-

ment for the classroom use of the space. 
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